
August 11th, 2023 
 

Austin’s Colony Homeowners Association 
 

Board of Directors Solicitation 
 
The Austin’s Colony Board of Directors is currently seeking volunteers to serve on the Board of 
Directors for the upcoming 2023-2024 term. There can be up to 9 members. If you are 
interested in being on the ballot for this year, please send an email with your name, property 
address and a statement/short bio of your qualifications and intent to serve on the board to 
hoa@bhhscaliber.com no later than September 6th 2023. The following people listed below are 
those that have served the last term and have volunteered to be on the ballot again.  

 
BALLOT 2023 Current Nominees  

The following are interested in serving on the board. 

 

 Jeff Skelton – (current board member) 

 Bruce Worley – (current board member)  

 

A paper ballot will be provided in the meeting packet to those attending in 
person. For those attending via Zoom, polling will be available.  
 
Whether you plan to volunteer or not, we want to make sure that we have the 
most current information for each member on file. Please email the following to 
hoa@bhhscaliber.com  

● Name 
● Property address  
● Permanent mailing address  
● Email address required for HOA communications and notices 
● Phone number(s) 

 
Thank you,  
BHHS HOA 
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